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Sutton Veny Sports Day 2025 

 
 

Monday 9th June 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Our School Sports day will take place on Friday 20th June and will start at 9:15am. The children will need to 
arrive at school wearing their plain t-shirt in their House colour and black shorts. There is a list in school if your child 
needs to check which House they are in, or please feel free to ask your child’s class teacher too. Please ensure they 
also have a hat, a drink in a refillable water bottle and that they are wearing sun cream.  
 
A reminder of the house colours:  
 
Wylye: Green  Deverill: Yellow  Nadder: Blue  Were: Red  

 
Organisation  
The first races will start at approximately 9:15am, and we will stop for a comfort break at about 10:30am. The 
Village Hall toilets will be available for parents and spectators. Races will continue after this break and be followed 
by the Sports Day shield presentation. We anticipate that Sports Day will end by approximately 11.45am   
 
Parents, carers and family members are invited to attend Sports Day and cheer the children on. You may like to bring 
chairs or rugs to sit on.  Please do not bring dogs, nor smoke or vape during this event. Please also remember that 
there is no Celebration Assembly on Sports Day.  
 
Refreshments  
Friends of School have kindly offered to provide refreshments and, this year, cook and serve bacon rolls. There will 
be an honesty box for teas and coffees. Please bring your travel mug, or thermos, to fill-up as this will help contribute 
to our current environmental efforts. Bacon rolls will be £3.00 each and condiments will be provided. Friends of 
School will have their card machine on hand and their cash float too. Friends of School are also providing a treat for 
the children to enjoy, which is very kind of them. If you’re able to help FOS on the day, either setting-up, or tidying 
away at the end, any support would be greatly appreciated.  
 
It is hard to predict what the weather may do next Friday. If we need to postpone Sports Day, we will send out an 
eSchools message by 8.00am on the day and update the website too. Please do not phone school to ask whether 
Sports Day will be on, as we will inform everyone together. Please note that the reserve date is Friday 4th July. We 
look forward to you joining us for this much-loved tradition next week.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Adam Lewis 
Headteacher  
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